
BREAKING  NEWS:  NPP  VOLTA
REGIONAL OFFICE CLOSED DOWN
The New Patriotic Party (NPP) Regional Office in Ho in the
Volta Region has been closed down for non-payment of rent
bills  by  an  angry  landlord,  the  tnpnewsonline.com  can
confirmed.

This  follows  what  the  landlord  describes  as  a  deliberate
disregard for non-payment of rent bills even though party
officials in the region are spending lavishly.

MORE SOON

Source: tnpnewsonline.com

https://www.tnpnewsonline.com/breaking-news-npp-volta-regional-office-closed-down/
https://www.tnpnewsonline.com/breaking-news-npp-volta-regional-office-closed-down/

